$2.1M EDA Grant for Tiger Room - Grant Will
Support Accelerator for Food Companies

PRESS RELEASE, August 17, 2020 - The U.S. Department of Commerce, Economic Development
Administration approved an economic development grant of $2,092,492 for the Southwest Michigan
Accelerator Kitchen, located in Battle Creek, MI. The grant, along with locally raised matching
funds, will help with the $4 million renovation of the property located at 30 W. Van Buren St. in
Battle Creek, MI. Click here to read more
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